
Dear Robb, 

I wanted to write to you personally to express how honored Our Children's Trust is 
to have received the Climate Change Leadership Institute's 2023 Climate Courage 
award. We are tremendously grateful for your kind words and generous donation. 
Your letter and award were shared immediately with our team upon receipt and 
hung in our office as a reminder of why we work as hard as we do. 

We are hopeful that we can amplify this monumental win on the merits after trial—
the first of its kind in history—which has provided a ray of light for the way forward 
to hold governments accountable for decarbonizing our energy systems and 
abating climate change. We are back on track to head to trial in our landmark 
Juliana v. U.S. case and have a trial date set in Hawaii for June 2024. Our youth are 
winning their climate rights in court after a 13-yr campaign!

Thank you again for believing in our children and Our Children's Trust, and 
bestowing this award on us!

I hope we can collaborate to uplift children’s climate rights going 
forward as we scale up our work in more and more states. 

All my best,

Julia

Julia Olson
Executive Director/Chief Legal Counsel
she/her
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